
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD22A/0454

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 06/12/2022

Development:

Location :

The development will consist of the partial change of use of the ground floor of an existing dwelling to a childcare 

facility and a proposed extension to the ground floor to form part of the childcare facility that will accommodate 

for early childhood care and education (ECCE) scheme. The development includes (A) a new side entrance to the 

proposed childcare facility, (B) a proposed rear extension to the existing ground floor measuring 12m2, (C) 

internal alterations to include a proposed accessible WC and minor demolition to accommodate for the new 

extension, (D) dishing of existing footpath to front of dwelling to accommodate greater vehicular access to site, 

(E) and all associated ancillary site works.

Unit F & G, In the townland of Collegeland, Baldonnell Business Park, Dublin 22



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

04/02/2023

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water 

            

  1.1 Prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall enter into a 

water   

         connection agreement(s) with Irish Water.  

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul  

 

2.1 Prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall enter into a 

wastewater   

       connection agreement(s) with Irish Water.

                                             

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.




